
              CHRIST THE KING CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL


18 December 2019




Dear Parents / Carers,

Staff Confirmation for Class 2S for the remainder of this Academic Year

Mrs Bartos, class 2S teaching assistant, will be leaving Christ the King School on Friday, 20th December.  I’m sure you will all join me in wishing Mrs Bartos good luck for her future.  Mrs Bartos commenced working here in September 2018.  

I am pleased to inform you that Mrs Fry, our newly appointed Key Stage 1 TA will be supporting 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs Sargeant and the learning in Year 2S from the start of the Spring Term, Monday, 6th January 2020.  

I can reassure you that Mrs Fry is an experienced teaching assistant and formally worked in another local school, she is very excited to meet you next term.  If you have any concerns please don’t hesitate to see me.

Best wishes


Clare Tickel
Headteacher
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